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August 30, 2007 

HAND-DELIVERED 

Mr. Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. 
Oi l Conservation Commission 
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and 

Natural Resources Department 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: Case No. 13891 (Reopened): Application of Petrohawk Energy Corporation for 
authorization to reactivate a waterflood project, Lea County, New Mexico. 

Dear Mr. Fesmire: 

Petrohawk Energy Corporation, hereby requests that the Examiner Hearing in the 
above-referenced case that is currently scheduled for September 6, 2007, be continued 
to the September 20, 2007 Examiner Hearing Docket. 

Your attention to this request is appreciated. 

Holland & Hart UP 
Phone [505] 988-4421 Fax [505] 983-6043 www.hollandhart.com 

110 North Guadalupe Suite 1 Santa Fe, NM 87501 Mai l ing Address P.O.Box 2208 SanraFe.NM 87504-2208 

Aspen Billings Boise Boulder Cheyenne Colorado Springs Denver Denver Tech Center Jackson Hole Salt Lake City Santa Fe Washington, D.C. O 

William F. Carr 
Holland & Hart LLP 


